
  

                                         DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

DATE:  08/27/2021 
Technical Advisory (TA) Number 

RS/TL21-026 

SUBJECT: Shipping Walt Disney World License Plates – Voucher 
Requirement Met 

  
Overview: 
 
The Walt Disney World specialty license plate has met the presale requirement of 3,000 
vouchers. Pre-sale vouchers are no longer required for this license plate to meet the 
requirements.  However, if a customer wants to purchase a voucher, they may do so. 
 
 
Details:  
 
Deliveries will be August 26th, August 30th, and August 31st.  The inventory codes, WDR, WDP 
and WDA have been added to FRVIS. The Sales Status Codes have also been changed in FRVIS 
from Authorized for Pre-sale’ to ‘Authorized for Sale’. Customers will now be able to redeem their 
vouchers and order personalized license plates.  Pre-sale vouchers are not required to purchase 
this license plate. 
 
 
Conclusion: 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the Field Support 
Center. 
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